From: Kit Mee Lim [

Sent: 29 August 2018 09:39
To: Planning
Subject: 2018/3526/P

Dear Sir/madam

I am making an objection to the planning application above to the building of an outhouse on
the garden of 13 Lyndhurst Terrace.

Lyndhurst Terrace is a conservation area. Any additional office buildings in the garden
destroys the nature of gardens in the area.

More importantly from a noise viewpoint, there has been an increase in outdoor activities
during the day and also in the early evening from 6-9pm from the school and thus more noise.
It has been like living on the high street at times with the amount of noise generated and not a
residential area. Even schools have break times and lunch times that last a short time.
However, not for this school where the students are out in the garden at various times of the
day. 1 feel at times, quite stressed out with the incessant noise everyday and not get any peace
and quiet, especially from March until October when there is more activity outside. Is there
any control over a commercial enterprise in a residential area?

Having a outdoor building will allow the school to increase its intake and thus it will be a
much noisier neighbour all day.

I would appreciate it if you can acknowledge receipt of this objection.
Kind regards

Miss Kit Mee Lim



